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I realised at the hearing this morning (Wednesday 13
th

 February 2019) 

that, whilst the Inspector’s role is to determine whether the plan as 

submitted, is sound or not, it seems that not one of the representations 

made during the February/March/April consultation last year has been 

incorporated into the Plan, including those which point out where the plan 

fails to comply with the agreed JCS.   I would appreciate understanding 

therefore, what, if any, chance exists of these representations being 

reflected in the plan if Cheltenham Borough Council has chosen to go 

through the motions of consultation, only to ignore the output.  CBC may 

believe they have fulfilled a technical requirement, but if they do not 

respond to the reasons for it,  they will have made a mockery of the 

process and reduced it to a wasteful paper exercise. 

 

Jean Ringrose 

 

 


